
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

                 25th November 2022 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Here are some important points for you to note as we enter into the Christmas period: 
 
Christmas Draw 
Draw cards will go home next week for our Annual Christmas Draw. We will have fantastic prizes as  
always and there will be a promoter’s prize of €20. We appreciate your continued support of the school. 
 
Save Our Homeless Dundalk 
This local charity is appealing to everyone to help them to ‘Give the Gift of Christmas’ to people in need in 
Dundalk. Anyone who wishes to donate to this amazing charity please send items in by Friday 9th  
December at the latest and we will make sure they get to the Save Our Homeless Dundalk Team in time for 
Christmas. Examples of items include: vouchers for toys, groceries, fuel, butchers; non-perishable food; 
toiletries, any unopened toys and gift sets; warm hats, gloves, scarves, socks. 
 
Christmas Productions 
We are delighted to be able to invite parents into the school again for live performances!  
 Friday 9th December @ 9.30am in the school hall - Christmas Show, Junior Infants to Sixth Class  
 Friday 9th December @ 11.30am in classroom - Christmas Show, Orchard Classes 
 
Christmas Confession 
Third-Sixth Class will attend Confession in the Holy Redeemer Church on Friday 9th December at 1.30pm. 
 
Carol-Singing 
Miss Bolger and Mr Mc Ardle will be taking the school choir up to Earl Street on  
Tuesday 20th December to sing carols and raise money for the bus to the Peace Proms in 
the new year. Carol singing at Christmas time is an amazing way to spread the festive 
cheer and we hope some of you will be able to stop by and support us on the day! The 
choir will also visit Curam Care Home on Thursday 15th December to sing some 
Christmas songs for the residents. (Permission slips to be sent out separately for both trips) 
 
Carol Service 
We would like to invite you and your family and friends to a Carol Service in the Holy  
Redeemer Church on Wednesday 14th December at 7pm. There will be festive  
refreshments served afterwards in the school hall: tea, coffee and mince pies for the 
adults and hot chocolate, marshmallows and gingerbread men for the children. 
 
Christmas Crafts Workshop for Parents (gift boxes, tree decorations, snowmen) 
 Tuesday 13th December from 9.30 - 12.30. Limited places available, please contact HSCL           
          Co-ordinator Niall McArdle to book a place (085 7850787) 
 
Santa Visit 
Our Parents’ Association have organised for Santa to visit all pupils in the Redeemer Schools on Monday 
19th December. 
 
Christmas Holidays 
Please note that we will be closing at 12 noon on Wednesday 21st December for the Christmas holidays. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
Michelle Murray 
Principal 
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